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[Fwd: FW: OCT-2021-00533 Letter from Mr. Vladimir Voronkov, Under-
Secretary-General, UN Office of Counter-Terrorism to Dr. Gus Hosein,
Executive Director, Privacy International]

From OO OO OO OO
LERI > > XXX XXX
SO > > XXX XXX XXX XXX

Date Monday, December 2nd, 2024 at 10:35 AM

———————————————————————————— Original Message ----=---==========-—=-—ouuu-
Subject: FW: OCT-2021-00533 Letter from Mr. Vladimir Voronkov,
Under-Secretary-General, UN Office of Counter-Terrorism to Dr. Gus Hosein,
Executive Director, Privacy International

From: OGO

Date: Thu, April 14, 2022 5:26 pm

LTI > > XXX XXX XXX XXX X X XXX XXX XXX

Dear Tomaso,

Thank you once again for your email and interest in CT Travel
developments. Following consultation internally, as well as with our
Partners, it has been determined that the majority of the additional
information being requested by Privacy International within the letter
relates to specific assistance and cooperation between the United Nations
and its Member States and thus cannot be shared without the expressed
consent of the Member States. | feel that it is important to note that
through our discussions and exchanges last year, UNOCT together with our
Partners have endeavored to provide comprehensive information on the
Programme to Privacy International that is shareable. We would also invite
you to continue to consult our quarterly newsletter that is publicly
available to obtain updates on activities.

We would be happy to hold a follow-up call to discuss this and any other
points you wish to raise. We remain of course amenable to continuing an
open dialogue with Privacy International on CT Travel related developments

that may be shared.

Many thanks for your understanding and looking forward to your return.
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Kind regards and best wishes for a happy Easter,

United Nations Office of Counter-Terrorism (UNOCT)
Regional Programme Office, Budapest

For a Future Without Terrorism

Subject: Re: OCT-2021-00533 Letter from Mr. Vladimir Voronkov,
Under-Secretary-General, UN Office of Counter-Terrorism to Dr. Gus Hosein,
Executive Director, Privacy International

Dear RGNS

| hope this e-mail finds you well.
Since we last spoke, we have reviewed the information available on the UN
Countering Terrorist Travel Programme, and we would like to request some

additional information.

| have detailed it in the attached letter, to make it is easier for you to
share with colleagues within UN OCT and partner organisations.

| look forward to hearing from you.
Best regards,

Tomaso
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